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Andrea Smith

From: Jane Kitchel <janek45@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 1:59 PM

To: amlentzner@gmail.com; Andrew Perchlik

Cc: Andrea Smith

Subject: RE: [External] BAA Testimony

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Addie, 

 

I will have your testimony posted to the Appropriations Committee’s webpage. 

 

Jane Kitchel 

 

From: Addie Lentzner <amlentzner@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 2:53 PM 

To: jkitchel@leg.state.vt.us; Andrew Perchlik <aperchlik@leg.state.vt.us> 

Subject: [External] BAA Testimony 

 

[External] 

Hi Sen Kitchel and Sen Perchlik,   

 

I am a student from Bennington, VT, and I wanted to submit some testimony around the BAA. I believe that we need to 

fully reinstate the GA Motel Program at $21 million in order to best support vulnerable Vermonters. I personally called 

all 50 motels last year about this - they like this program and know it helps their clients. 

 

I hope you will consider my testimony. 

 

Thank you,  

Addie Lentzner 

 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email. 

 


